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Don't miss this year's Huntsville Classic!

Two hospital leaders
plan to leave a legacy

Out and about with the Lifesaver Club

Country music superstar Martina McBride will
perform at Huntsville Hospital Foundation's 34th
annual Huntsville Classic this May! The concert will be
held on Saturday, May 20, 2023, at the Orion
Amphitheater. The money raised through the 2023
Classic concert will benefit Huntsville Hospital’s Heart
Center through Huntsville Hospital Foundation.
Proceeds will help fund a second dual-source cardiac
CT scanner that will reduce patient wait times for
diagnostic scans from two months to an anticipated
two weeks. This investment will truly be lifesaving for
men and women right here in Madison County and
from across our region! By purchasing a concert
ticket, you are helping ensure our heart patients can
receive the essential care they need, when they need
it.

Click here to purchase
your tickets!

Madison Hospital President Mary
Lynne Wright and Huntsville
Hospital President & Chief
Operating Officer Tracy Doughty
have given their entire careers to
health care. Another thing they
share in common that is worth
celebrating – both of these
incredible leaders have made
planned gifts that will continue
meeting our not-for-profit
hospitals’ needs long after they are
gone. A gift like Mary Lynne and
Tracy’s costs nothing now, but can
make a huge impact for the future of
our Huntsville Hospital Health
System hospitals and communities.

To read the full article on their
generosity and to learn more about
our planned giving program, click
here. 

Make Music Day

The music therapy department is
looking for musicians and bands to
play at select locations around the
hospital on June 21st, 2023 for
Make Music Day. Performers will
need to bring a 30 minute selection
of family appropriate music, your
own instruments (if applicable), and
be prepared to have a great time!
Interested in participating? Please
email an audition video via a
YouTube link to the music therapy
department at
music.therapy@hhsys.org. Feel
reach to reach out if you have
additional questions. We look
forward to seeing you at Make
Music Day!

Make Music
Day 2023 is

fast
approaching,
and your help

is needed! 

The Lifesaver Club had a busy winter quarter with a successful uniform sale, fun
morale boosts and amazing equipment and program funding. Check out some of the
fun photos from these recent events... 

The February
uniform sale raised
nearly $20,000 for
the HH Parkinson's
Clinic and
Chaplaincy program.
Thank you to those
that shopped local to
support our
hospitals!

Employees from the
Cochran Center and
the Central Business
Office enjoyed fun
snacks and gifts by
visiting the Lifesaver
Club "pop-up" at
their buildings in
February. Look for
the spring "pop-up"
location on the next
page! 

Endoscopy, Madison OB and ED Pharmacy
show off their new equipment funded
directly by employee donations to the

Lifesaver Club. Thank you!! 

https://www.theorionhuntsville.com/events/detail/2023-huntsville-classic-with-martina-mcbride-1
https://www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.org/our-stories/16-our-stories/149-hospital-leaders-leave-legacy
mailto:music.therapy@hhsys.org


Stephanie Anderson, Ortho 5ST
Ellen Bamford, NPCU
Deamber Batts, NPCU
Janae Bell, NPCU
Michael Bellman, PCV/CVICU
Katie Boustani, NPCU
Annamarie Brandofino, NPCU
Clinton Brown, STICU
Maggie Broyles, Neonatal ICU
Azzaria Bustos, PT OT Speech Therapy
Julie Carlyle, CVICU
Heather Carter, Madison Acute Med Care 
Joan Clarke, Food Service
Richard Clay, M.D.
Courtney Cleveland, PT OT Therapy
Erin Creasy, Pharmacy
Bailey Davis, CVICU
Wendy Davis, Madison ED
Kalli Dodds, Labor & Delivery
Michael Fallon, Hospice
Christina Garceau, Neuro Spine 8 MST
Alyssa Garner, Clinical Nutrition
Morgan Gean, Labor & Delivery
Jan Howle, Hospice
Citlali Huerta Mazariegos, NPCU
Charlotte Ivie, PSU III
Christie Jones, M.D.

Upcoming fundraisers

Care Champions make a difference

Recently funded equipment for our hospitals

Miracle Bash
Congratulations to the January - March Care Champion honorees! These
employees were recognized by grateful donors for the exceptional care they
provided. Thank you for all that you do!!

Are you familiar with our Care Champion employee recognition program? You can
direct grateful patients, families or customers to our Care Champion donation page
to learn more and to recognize their caregivers at one of our hospitals or offices. 
www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.org/carechampions

The HHF Board of Trustees recently approved funding for these top-priority needs, made
possible by generous Lifesaver Club & HHF donations. Do you work in one of these
departments? We would love to see a photo of you and your co-workers with your new
equipment!

Huntsville Classic
Saturday, May 20

Orion Amphitheater
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Lifesaver Club Uniform Sale
June 6- 8
HH Main

Benefiting the HH Chaplaincy Program

Swing "Fore" Children with Cancer
Monday, June 19

Golf tournament fundraiser for
Pediatric Oncology patients & families

Marjory Knothe, Hospice
Natalie Kosechata, NPCU
Melanie Lacy, Case Management
Maria Le'De, Heart Center
Langston Lee, M.D.
Kimberly Limbo, M.D.
Susan Lowrey, Madison ED
John McCormick, M.D
Ashley McGaha Negron, Central Staffing 
Gerry Meadows, Respiratory Therapy W&C
Britney Morris, Physical therapy
Deidra Needle, NPCU
Marie Peplinski, CRNP
Baxley Porter, NPCU
Terry Reynolds, NPCU
Christie Schreiner, Madison ED
Bobby Scott, Madison ED
Danielle Self, PT OT Therapy
Carla Sims, Telemetry Monitoring
Michael Smart, Ortho Trauma
Gabrielle Soutuyo, NPCU
Nicole Taylor, PT OT Therapy
Taylor Tolliver, PCV
Kajal Uprety, CRNP
Natascha Washington, NPCU
Danielle Whitehead, PT OT Therapy
Tomasz Zajac, NPCU

Mark your calendars...
Each newsletter we will be revealing
a different location for a fun pop-up
sponsored by the Lifesaver Club. The
treats and locations will vary each
quarter, so pay close attention! 

The next pop-up is ...

Monday, April 24
Plaza Resource Center
10:30a.m. - 11:30a.m.

Friday, August 4 
Benefiting the Women & Children's

Neonatal ICU patients & families

Benefiting the HH Heart Center

Employees in Plaza and surrounding
buildings are welcome to stop by the
lobby for a special treat while
supplies last!

Support the HH
Chaplaincy Program
Did you know? You can now support
the Chaplaincy program through
Lifesaver Club giving. This program
provides spiritual care and support
for hospital employees as well as for
patients and their families. 

Interested in supporting this program
to help continue this great resource
for our co-workers and patients?
Click here to visit the Lifesaver Club
online membership form to start your
giving or to re-designate your current
donation. 

https://www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.org/ways-to-give/care-champions
https://huntsvillehospital.wufoo.com/forms/z15t2y91dizwet/
https://huntsvillehospital.wufoo.com/forms/z15t2y91dizwet/

